
 

 Important Dates to 
Remember: 

 

Tuesday 1st September—

INSET Day 

 

Wednesday 2nd September—

INSET Day 

 

Thursday 3rd September—all 

children return to school 

 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

Sad Goodbyes 
We are sad to say goodbye to two of our TA’s, Mrs Potter and Mr Stanton, who are moving on 
to new ventures.  All the staff and children at CWJS would like to say a huge thank you to both 
for their dedication and hard work, especially during this extremely difficult time.  We wish 
them both well  for the future. 
 
Year 6 Leavers 
We wish a fond farewell to our fabulous Year 6 children.  Despite the last few months which 
have been very different, we hope they have had a memorable time at the school and will look 
back and remember the good times they had.  We are sure they will flourish in their new 
schools and all our staff send them very best wishes for a positive and bright future.    
 
Teacher Meet Sessions 
It was lovely to see some of our existing and new pupils over the last couple of days during the 
teacher meet sessions.  Thank you to everyone who came along.  We hope it helped to put any 
concerns children may have had to rest. 

September News 

News for parents regarding September and future updates have been circulated to parents and 
uploaded on the school website (www.camwoodfield-junior.uk).  Any further Government 
updates received during the holiday period regarding returning to school in September will also 
be uploaded to the school website and dated. 

EPay 
Please could all EPay accounts for school dinners provided prior to lockdown be settled today.  
We may not be able to provide further school dinners for any children whose accounts are still 
in arrears in September.  Parents of Y6 children, please note that outstanding balances cannot 
be transferred over to their new school, and should be paid without delay please. 
 
Fresh Milk for children 
If you would like to register your child for school milk under our school milk scheme, please 
visit https://www.coolmilk.com/register ".  
 
School Uniform Order 

Our uniform supplier, School Trends, have requested we remind parents to order any uniform 
requirements as soon as possible, due to anticipated high volume and fewer warehouse staff to 
deal with orders.  Please also provide them with an alternative address for delivery if 
necessary, as they are unable to retain orders for delivery over the summer period due to Covid
-19 restrictions. 

Wishing all our families a safe and restful summer holidays and we look 
forward to welcoming everyone back in the autumn term. 
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